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As winter comes to an end, temperatures are gradually rising, bringing longer days and the first 

signs of spring. The break from school provided a much-needed rest after the stress of diploma 

exams, allowing students to recharge before the final stretch of the academic year. With 

diploma grades now finalized, universities have begun accepting students, marking an exciting 

new chapter for many. The transition from winter to spring not only brings warmer weather but 

also sheds the seasonal depression as the days get longer and we are reminded of the warmth 

of summer days ahead. 


